
 

 

October 8, 2020 

 

Parents and Guardians of Kindergarten Center Students: 

 

We are reaching out during our extended Pause to cordially invite you to learn more 

about our building and in-person learning. Rather than proceed with the typical 

format for our Open Houses, Hudson Falls School District is implementing a Virtual 

Open House Model.  

 

You are able to access our presentations from the hfcsd.org website.  From the 

homepage, please use the Kindergarten Center tab to access the presentations for 

Kindergarten and Universal Pre Kindergarten.  

 

While we would prefer to host the Open Houses in the typical, in-person format, we 

believe that this format provides an excellent opportunity to provide the essential 

information and answer any general questions that might exist for either particular 

grade level, while also ensuring the safety of all involved.  

Thank you for the continued understanding and support.  

Sincerely,  
 

         

Michael McTague         Melissa Whitman 
Principal          Assistant Principal 

 


